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Sandy/Kate - here is a draft of a letter to edit and use at your discretion.  No one else has 
had input to this draft at this point.   
  
Sandy - as you suggested, I have a call in to Karen Stagner to obtain previous 
WSDOT/City MOUs/MOAs in order to use consistent language where needed.  I will try to 
contact Karen directly tomorrow.  
  
Please let me know if there is anything else I can do to assist with this document's 
preparation or implementation, or if you have questions about any part of the document.  
Thanks. 
  

Kathy Fendt 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Project 
Permitting Team 
(206) 267-3833 
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